As the new editor of the "Green
Bean", I hope it will continue to THE
be an informative publication of
interest to the whole library GR/EEN
system. Of course, the value of
the newsletter depends upon its BEAN
variety and inclusiveness, there-
.fore I will be relying on the staff !
for input. All items of interest UNIVERSITY OF KENTUCKY LIBRARIES
(other than purely "social notes") NEWSLETTER 6/7/74
are welcomed and requested! Pub- :
lication will be weekly and the deadline for each Friday's edition will
be the preceding Wednesday noon. This deadline will --of necessity--
be enforced and any material received later than noon Wednesday will
be included in the newsletter for the next week. I will accept all
contributions at my desk in the Quick Cataloging section, 2nd floor
rear--MIK North.

With your cooperation and support we will be able to keep the news-
letter current and accurate--hence, the "Green Bean" will be a vast
improvement over the "Grape Vine".

Gail Kennedy

PICNIC

Well over 100 people attended the 3rd annual library picnic held last
Tuesday, June 4, at Carnahan House. General consensus is that a fine
time was had by all. Thanks are due Bill Marshall and his planning

committee for a job well done.

UKLA
A UKLA meeting will be held at 3:00 June 11 in the 0ld Rare Book Room.

.

OPENINGS

Open June 1l:
Government Publications--LT II
Open July 1:
Cataloging (QC)--LT IV
Open July 6:
Acquisitions-~LT II
Acquisitions-~LT I
Open August 1:
Acquisitions-~LT II
Acquisitions--LT I
Open end of summer:
Director's Office--grade 18 (personnel has adopted a new numbering
system, this position was originally
grade 8.)

Anyone interested in any of these positions should contact Dotty
Green (73801).

RENOVATION

The next major phase of the move and renovation according to John
Bryant, coordinator of the project, will be the transfer of the
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material in the Broadway annex to King. All of this material will be
shelved on the 3rd floor of King North until dec151ons about its
dissemination have been made.

The renovation of King South is progressing with shifting of the stacks
receiving current attention. The shift in the core stacks should be
completed by the end of next week.

The attached sheet is a map of the stack arrangement upon conclusion
of the renovation.
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